
STAFF REPORTS 

 
 
Date of Park and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting: July 2017 
 
To:      Park and Recreation Advisory Board  
 
From:    TJ. Heinricy, Street & Park Foreman 
 
Subject:    Park updates 
 
Action Requested:  Discussion 
 
Summary Report:  Projects completed by the Street & Park Dept. 

 
 2017 Trail Reclamations & maintenance. 

o Fog sealing of designated trails for 2017 has been completed 
o 2017 Trail reclamation project is underway 

 
 Sechler  & Babcock Parks: 

o Staff did a variety of field maintenance  in early June to the delight of all the field users 
o Staff have been busy with mowing & field maintenance 
o Staff has been maintaining two Lacrosse field this summer 

 At Sechler & Sibley Soccer fields  
 

 Warming Houses 
o Staff resided the Greenvale & Washington warming houses in June. 
o Babcock Warming house will be moved & rebuilt this summer  

Quotes will be sought for the remodeling of the warming house 
This is a FEMA project 
 

 Bridge Square & River Commons: 
o The Bridge Square fountain has had new lights installed in June. 

 
 Wild Parsnip: 

o Several City parks have had sightings of Wild Parsnip. 
 Currently these areas are being treated to remove the Parsnip. 
 Please be cautious around this plant. 
 See attached photo of the plant. 

  
 


